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Protection of Student Personal Information 
 

 

 

The Board of Directors recognizes that high-quality education data collected by its contracted school 

service providers is an important component for improving student achievement.  The Board also 

recognizes that the District plays a role in ensuring that school service providers use the personal 

information of students in a responsible and ethical manner consistent with the privacy protections 

required under federal and state law.  

 

To this end, the District will ensure that all negotiated contracts and online “Terms of Use” agreements 

with school service providers align with the Student User Privacy in Education Rights (SUPER) Act 

codified at RCW 28A.604, and the procedure that accompanies this policy.   

 

 

 

Cross Reference(s) 

Board Policy 2022 – Electronic Resources and Internet Safety  

Board Policy 3231 – Student Records 

Board Policy 3232 – Parent and Student Rights in Administration of Surveys, Analysis or Evaluations  

Board Policy 4040 – Public Access to District Records 

Board Policy 6230 – Relations with Vendors 

 

Legal Reference(s) 

RCW 28A.604 – Student User Privacy in Education Rights Act 

20 U.S.C. §1232g – Family Education Rights and Privacy Act  

20 U.S.C. §1232h – Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment 

 

Management Resource(s) 

Policy News, April 2017 

U.S. Department of Education Privacy Technical Assistance Center 

“Transparency Best Practices for Schools and Districts” 

 

 

 
Adoption Date:  January 17, 2018 
School District Name: Mary Walker School District No. 207 
Revised:  n/a 
Classification:  Priority 

 

 

http://ptac.ed.gov/sites/default/files/LEA%20Transparency%20Best%20Practices%20final_0.pdf
http://ptac.ed.gov/sites/default/files/LEA%20Transparency%20Best%20Practices%20final_0.pdf

